
Correction to 
Auckland Council 
Unitary Plan Appeals
8 March 2018 - Auckland Unitary 
Plan provisions operative

Pursuant to section 160 of the Local 
Government (Auckland Transitional 
Provisions) Act 2010 (LGATPA) and 
clause 20 of Schedule 1 of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA), the 
Auckland Council gave notice on the  
22 February 2018 that the following 
appeal had been resolved and that further 
provisions in the plan are now operative.

Appeals filed in High Court 
CIV-2016-404-002333

However, this appeal has not been 
completely disposed of as leave has been 
sought to appeal the High Court’s decision 
to the Court of Appeal. However, the relief 
sought has been narrowed such that only 
two areas of land in Takapuna remain  
at issue.

The Schedule of Modifications has 
therefore been amended to reflect that 
this appeal has not been resolved.

To view the Schedule of Modifications go to:  
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/
plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/
our-plans-strategies/unitary-plan/
auckland-unitary-plan-modifications/
Pages/scheduled-auckland-unitary-plan-
modifications.aspx

The Auckland Unitary Plan (Operative in 
Part) can be viewed free of charge onlineon 
the Auckland Council Unitary Plan webpage: 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/unitaryplan

Online access to the Auckland Unitary 
Plan (Operative in Part) is available at all 
Auckland Council libraries.

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


